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Players and Parents, 

My name is Jeff Drummond and I will be the head coach of the U15A (or BB) Cubs team for the 

2024-25 season.  It is my belief that this is a very talented group of players with strong potential.  

Joining me this season on the bench will be assistant coaches Rob Dopson and Steven Blair. Rob, 

Steven, and I are all partners in the Mustangs Hockey School, so skill development/progression 

is very important to us.  It is our goal to provide a competitive and fun environment for the 

upcoming season.  

Our plan is to attend 4-6 tournaments. Ideally 2-3 local tournaments and then 2-3 others that 

are further away. These tournaments may include: 

• Etobicoke 

• Cubtown 

• Kanata  

• Nepean  

• Brampton 

We will do our best to keep costs down, however we anticipate team fees to be $700-$800. 

Depending on what level we play at next year, we may need to purchase extra ice time for 

additional practices, etc. Once our team has been finalized, we will have a parent meeting to 

discuss the upcoming season including fundraising ideas.  

If you are planning to attend tryouts, please don’t forget to register at 

http://www.sfgha.ca/content/tryout-schedule   

Looking forward to seeing everyone at tryouts in May. 

Thank you, 

Jeff Drummond (drumy9@yahoo.com, 613-285-4026) 

Rob Dopson 

Steven Blair  
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